

## Minutes from the Committee

### Pinkneys Green Cricket Club

<b>Meeting</b>	Full Committee
<b>Date</b>	23 August 2021
<b>Time</b>	8.15pm
<b>Location</b>	Via Zoom

#### Full Committee

Richard Hemmings	Chairman*	
Kevin Snape	Vice Chairman*	KS
Nigel Bruce	Head of Cricket*	NB
Rob Griffiths	Treasurer*	RG
Katherine Avery	Membership Secretary*	KA
Phil Avery	Facilities Manager	PA
Steve Durant	Bar Manager	SD
John Fenna	Junior Manager U11 2021/Website	JF
Anthony Fuller	Saturday 2 <sup>nd</sup> Vice Captain	AF
Chris Harden	Sunday Captain	CH
Matthew Harding	Saturday 2 <sup>nd</sup> Captain	MH
Will Heyes	Sunday 2 <sup>nd</sup> Captain	WH
Owen Holyoake- Lloyd	Junior Manager U9	OHL
Steve Jinman	Fixtures Secretary/Website	SJ
Will Loblely	Junior Manager U15 2021	WL
Pete Nisbet	Junior Manager U15 2021	PN
Sheyan Patel	Saturday 1 <sup>st</sup> Vice Captain Junior Manager U9 2021	SP PS
Jake Stokes	Saturday 1 <sup>st</sup> Captain	JS
Justin Spanswick	Club Safeguarding Officer**	JSp
Ian Wood	Junior Manager U13 2021	IW

\*Executive Committee

\*\* Name changed by ECB February 2021

<b>Agenda</b>	<b>Discussion</b>
<b>Apologies</b>	- Rob Griffiths, Nigel Bruce, Kevin Snapes, Katherine Avery, Ant Fuller, Sheyan Patel, Ian Wood, Pete Nisbet, Chris Woji, Owen Holyoake-Lloyd
<b>Minutes of previous meeting</b>	- 26 July 2021 – signed off
<b>Actions arising from the previous minutes</b>	- Not discussed
<b>Chairman update</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- RH confirmed that due to changing arrangements for end of season pitch repair the cricket season would end on w/end of 11<sup>th</sup> Sept. Last 2 Sunday games would therefore need to be cancelled. <b>SJ to contact 2 clubs involved to let them know.</b> (Done, possibility that Ham &amp; Petersham game could be away)</li> <li>- Meeting briefly discussed bringing forward date for agm to October – discuss further at next committee meeting</li> <li>- <b>RH said that he had been contacted by Maidenhead Senior Girl Guides about winter use of the clubhouse. This had previously been agreed by Exec Committee. RH and PA to meet with GG Lead to agree how to manage this</b></li> <li>- RH said that Charles Berger had requested use of ground on evening of 17<sup>th</sup> Sept for Maidenhead Scouts. Meeting agreed this was ok. <b>RH to speak with CB about details</b> (no longer required as needs to be Friday 10<sup>th</sup>)</li> </ul>
<b>AOB</b>	- WL mentioned some of the recent issues with access to club facilities that have arisen due to the unforeseen need for the club to bring pitch repair and preparation back 'in-house'. He requested that the Chairman issue a statement of intent for next year confirming the club's commitment for access/availability of club facilities for all age groups/sections. RH confirmed he was very happy to do this.
<b>Next Meetings</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Revert to Sundays thereafter</li> <li>- 26 September 2021 – Full</li> <li>- Oct - Possible AGM and Election of Officers – date to be agreed</li> </ul>